
 

Have you Heard… 

We’re Saving Lives by Saving Signs! 
We are looking for 3rd & 4th Graders in your Communities to help design our 2024-

2025 school year calendar.  Our goal is to reach the younger kids in all our cities 

and towns to teach them about sign safety and the importance of keeping them 

from being vandalized. 

Your help with this is requested 

To help spread the word and get the information out to your schools and 

community/county. This is a great opportunity to showcase the talented students 

in your County.  

Our goal is to reach the younger kids in all our cities and towns to teach them 

about sign safety and the importance of keeping them from being vandalized. 

We sent out a couple of the Sign Warrior calendars to you this spring for the 2024 

year. Giving you the opportunity to look them over and see how important it is to 

reach the younger kids and encourage them to respect the signs. 

 

What’s required from the students: 

They will need to submit a drawing illustrating the importance of saving and not 

vandalizing road signs.  (No markers please.) Put their name, teachers name, 

grade, school and location on the back. Home schooled kids are welcome too! 

Drawings must be turned in by January 26th, 2024.  


